
New Bedford Police Department
warns  residents  about  scam
that is circulating
“⚠️ SCAMMER ALERT ⚠️

The  New  Bedford  Police  Department  would  like  to  warn  our
residents  of  a  scammer  pretending  to  be  a  landlord  of
properties  and  collecting  deposits.

Victor Lopez has been arrested and charged multiple times for
scamming people through Facebook. Please be aware!” -City of
New Bedford Police Department.
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